
September20, 2025 

 

 via eFiling  

Leah Mohr, Executive Director  

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 E. Capitol Ave. 

Pierre, SD 57501  

 

Re: EL25-024 - In the Matter of the Application of Northern States Power Company dba Xcel 

Energy for Authority to Increase its Electric Rates 

 

Dear Ms. Mohr,  

Enclosed for filing please find Steven Wegman’s Petition to Intervening “EL25-024 - In the Matter 

of the Application of Northern States Power Company dba Xcel Energy for Authority to Increase its 

Electric Rates”.  

By copy of this correspondence, the foregoing is being served upon person identified on the 

Commission’s service list, this being intended as service by electronic mail. 

Steven Wegman is a customer Xcel Energy in South Dakota. 

My address is 5209 South Sweetbriar Court, Sioux Falls, SD 57108.  

If you or the company have a question, please email me at wind@pie.midco.net or phone 605 

295 1221. 

Submit Respectfully, 

 

 Steven Wegman 

 5209 South Sweetbriar Court 

 Sioux Falls, SD 57108  

605 295 1221  

wind@pie.midco.net 


